
My name is Doreen Barton and I live at 1244 Uplands Drive. 

When this project was first brought to my attention 1 downIaaded all documents from the 
county website to familiarize myself with the project. It was at that time I 
realized that the documents on-line were inconsistent with the General Plan, etc. 

The 2% issue is located in the "Traffic Impact Study Prozocols and Procedures" dated 
June 2008, El Dosado County DOT, paragraph 4. 

E was attempting to use specific records to locate a loop hole or determine why the 
decisions were made. I-lowever, as you saw I can not objectively address these issues 
relating to the roadways. My son was killed in an accident in 1 987 an Malcolm Dixon 
Road, he was approaching the bridge closest to Salmon Falls Road when a jogger stepped 
into the roadway that ultimately caused the accident which resulted in his dcath. This 
road is too close to my heart to show any objectivity. 

I did ernail the county supervisors and request they not approve the Farten Project as 
proposed, I requested they continue the plan to access Green Valley Road on the East 
side of the church to seduce our trafic and have the Farsen project access Salmon Falls 

Road with their gated community. I also stated that there is already a safety issue with 
the number of homes that must access Malcolm Dixon Road to get out in case of an 
emergency. 

F also talked with Jim Ware, Eileen's supervisor at DOT and expIaind the breakdown 
and lack of follow through on her behalf. I do believe that this has escalated because 
of the lack of response from the county and their representatives. 

I am interested to see if DOT uses the map they provided at the September 16 meeting, 
which is different from the one the Farren architect developed and presented to the 
Planning Commission when their decision was made. 

If I can provide you any help in the background, feel free to let me know, I can no longer 
attend this type sf meeting or hearing. 

Thank You 
Doreen Barton 


